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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
 

 
 

Thursday 25th April 
Anzac Day – Public 
Holiday 
 
Monday 20th May 
Education Week 
 
Monday 20th May to 
Thursday 23rd May 
Book Fair 
 
BOOK CLUB: 
Issue 3 out now 
Pick up a catalogue 
from the learning space 
or at the Library. 
Orders due back by 
Monday 6th May 
 
 
 
 
 

Tomorrow is a special day in Australia.  

Anzac day is dedicated to sustaining the memory of 

soldiers who served our country in times of war. 
As the oldest school in Cranbourne we have records of 
students who attended our school who participated in 
World War I.  These names are listed on our Memorial 
Board, which is currently awaiting relocation. 
I will be attending the Cranbourne community Anzac 
service tomorrow morning at 10.00 am at the memorial 
statue in main street.  I would be delighted to be joined 
by any members of our community during this 
ceremony. 
The school will have a wreath to lay at the base of the 
shrine with other community groups during the 
ceremony and I will be looking to select some student 
representatives to join me. If you and your child attend 
the ceremony, and your child would like to be 
considered to have this honour, please ensure they 
wear their full school uniform. 
I look forward to seeing some of you at tomorrow. 
 

Cheryl Van Deursen – Principal 
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1st Childers 
2nd Bakewell 
3rd Cameron 
4th Russell 

Congratulations  
Childers 

Quote: 

 
‘Lest we forget’ 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 

CURRICULUM NEWS 
 

Student Progress Discussions 
This is an important event happening at the end of this term. These discussions are a great 
opportunity for parents and teachers to get together to discuss the progress students have 
made so far and the areas that they need to improve. These meetings are also an opportunity 
for parents to provide information on issues or situations that may be impacting on their child’s 
learning. Teachers look forward to meeting all parents and having the opportunity to discuss 
student achievements and to help our students set goals for future learning. We would love to 
see all families attend this term’s discussions, so please look out for the notice, which will be 
distributed in the next few weeks. 
Home Reading 
It is great to hear that so many of our students are reading every night and steadily working 
towards 100 nights of reading – I believe many of our Preps are very close to achieving this! It is 
important that all of our students are reading every night, and record their nightly reading in the 
Reading Log or School Diary.  
All students should also have a Book Bag to carry their Take Home books, Reading Log/Diary, 
Library books and school notices in. If your child does not have one as yet, please purchase one 
from Beleza. Using these bags helps our students to be more organised as well as protecting our 
books.                                                                                                    

Di Fernand -  Assistant  Principal 

Student 
Birthdays 

 
 
Happy 
Birthday to 
the students 
who 
celebrate 
their 
birthdays 
this week 
 

 
Tatiana M. 
Deekshan P. 
Natalie B. 
Josh L. 
Shahid S. 
Hayley T. 
Jessica G. 
Asel K. 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 

Prep PAM Ayesha R Co-operative 

Junior BA Nicholas R. Adaptable 

Junior HM Tyler S. Persistent 

Junior MC Chronicles T. Confident 

Middle LB  Courtney P. Supportive 

Middle MD Arwen G. Adaptable 

Middle SG Hailey Mc Persistent 

Senior IW Mele L. Respectful 

Senior MR Dante P. Supportive 

Senior RP Kellie B. Responsible 

P.E. Katrina M. (JMC) Confident 

Art Caitlin P. (SIW) Confident 

Personal Dev Harry C. (JMC) Co-operative 

Assistant 
Principal Fagamoa S. (SIW) 

 
 
Courteous 

Principal Tahnee J.  (SMR) Supportive 

 

 
 
School Banking: 
School Banking is every  
Friday.  Please make sure your 
student hands their bank book 
to their teacher each Friday 
morning. 
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Stickers: 
Cranbourne Primary School is 
collecting Woolworths Earn and 
Learn stickers.  Please put the 
completed sticker sheets in the 
box at the office or the box at the 
Cranbourne Shopping Centre 
marked with our school name. 
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STUDENT NEWS 

 
    

ANZAC DAY 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Clyde Tennis Club 
If your child has not had tennis lessons before, here is a chance to 
access half hour coaching at $2.00 a lesson.  
When - Saturday mornings   
Where – Clyde Tennis Club 
Bookings are required – please contact Vaughan on 0429140076 
You never know – your child might be the next Bernard Tomic or Sam 
Stosur!! 

      
 
 

 
 
School Uniform 
Beleza is currently offering 20% off the price of their current stock of 
bomber jackets. 
 


